
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 2023 News  

Dear Friends and Family, 

“He is not here: for he is risen, as he said” (Matthew 28:6). Praise the Lord, He is risen and one day will come        

again. In the last prayer letter, we mentioned having our first ever early morning Easter service and breakfast. I           

was pleasantly surprised with the number of people who attended, and we even had a visitor for the early service.       

We also had visitors for our normal worship service. In both services the saving power of the gospel was      

emphasized. Please pray that the visitors are able to come back and that we can help them whatever their spiritual   

needs are.  

  

Photos from our Easter breakfast 

            We have winter when those in the USA are having summer. Our winter primary and high school camps are                                 

            coming up. We have several new children who are attending our youth groups who are old enough to attend  

            camp. Please pray that the children will want to come and be allowed by their parents to attend. Only about a   

            fourth of the children who attend our youth groups come to church. We have two children in the senior youth 

            group for whom this will be their last time attending camp. Please pray for speakers and everyone who will  

            help and attend.              

            Please pray for our family, for our relationships with the Lord, with each other, with those in the church and 

            with those in the community we live in. 

            With our love and prayers,  

 

 Kelly, Becca, Clarisse and Bryce Gilliam 

 


